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Ona Firm To Receive Federal Contract

WASHINGTON, D.C. �� ULS. Rep. Nick IRahall (D�W.Va.) today
announced that Bhatt Contracting Company of Ona has been awarded
a contract from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers in the estimated
amount of $243,380.43 to remove asbestos at the West Virginia
Ordnance Site.

"I am pleased that a West Virginia company was successful in
bidding on a Corps of Engineers contract. As in this case when
West Virginians help West Virginians it can lead to sustained jobs
and a safer environment for our State&#39;s citizens." Rahall said.

Rahall is a senior ranking member of the House Public Works
and Transportation Committee which has jurisdiction over U.S. Army
Corps of Engineers programs.
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